
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Construction Includes: 

Street Reconstruction & Lighting 

Sanitary Sewer Main & Services 

Water Main & Services 

Storm Sewer 

Construction Schedule: 
Start Phase 1:  

May 9, 2022 

Following times subject to change 

Start Phase 2: 

June/July 2022 

Re-Open Phase 1: 

July 2022 

Re-Open Phase 2: 

October 2022 

 

              
          

    
 

Rushford City Engineer 

Derek Olinger, P.E. 

Rushford City Engineer 

Cell: (507) 525-2685 

E-mail: derek.olinger@bolton-menk.com 

MnDOT 

Adam Wellner, P.E. 

MnDOT District 6, Project Engineer 

Phone: (507) 251-9006 

Email: adam.wellner@state.mn.us  

Dunn Blacktop (Contractor) 

Jayme LaPlante 

Phone: (507) 252-3466 

Email: jayme.laplante@rochsg.com  

Trunk Highway 30 Reconstruction Project 

Construction Newsletter Newsletter No. 3 – June 1, 2022 

Phase 1 (Downtown) Construction 

The following construction is planned over the next two weeks. See the 

attached map. 
  

Mill St to Elm St 

• Water and sewer services complete by June 3rd.  

• Storm Sewer and street grading through middle of next week (~June 10). 

Elm St to W Stevens Ave 

• Set Up temporary water service (~June 6th).  

• Start sanitary sewer and water main construction 

Anticipated Impacts 

Businesses between Elm Street and Hwy 43 will experience a short term 

water outage once normal underground water service is restored. The 

contractor will be contacting residents that need to connect to temporary 

water and may need to access your basement. 

There may also be some short term private utility (electric, gas, 

internet/phone) impacts in the next two weeks as some of these utilities are 

relocated. When affected, you will be contacted  

Once the contractor starts utility work between Elm St and Stevens Ave, this 

area will become less accessible for vehicles. Please plan accordingly.  

Additional details regarding construction and past newsletters can be found 

by accessing the project website listed below or by calling the contact listed 

below.  

Phase 2 (Residential) Area 

Properties west of the Stevens Ave/Jessie Street intersection should not be 

severely impacted for several weeks. Some minor work may start; however, 

the street will be fully open to traffic. 

Contacts 

If there are any questions, please contact our on-site representative Grayson 

Gavin at 507-721-9087 or Grayson.gavin@botlon-menk.com. As questions 

arise during construction, he will be able to provide you with a timely response.  
 

Project Website 

Additional information about the project can be found on the project websites: 

• https://www.bolton-menk.com/client-sites/rushfordth30/   

• https://www.dot.state.mn.us/d6/projects/hwy30-rushford/index.html 
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